Reception Class Newsletter Summer Term 2

Our topic this term is Riol

Literacy - We will watch clips from the film 'Rio’ to
learn about Brazil, rainforest animals and carnivals.
This term we will be working hard to complete our
work independently ready for Year 1!

Maths - In Maths we will be extending our knowledge of number to work out problems.
We will use doubling, halving and sharing to help us.

Topic - We will be learning all about the Olympics and the different events. We will even
hold a mini Olympics at school!

PE - Remains the same as last term. Wednesdays and Fridays.

Spanish - This term we will start Spanish lessons on a Monday.

General notices

Drinks - Please remember to only send water in your child's drink bottle.

Sun hats - The children spend a lot of their day outside on nice days, if you would like
o you can send you child with a named sun hat to leave on their peg for the term.

Clothing - Please can you ensure all clothing and shoes are labelled, as well as book bags.
Class assembly - Our class assembly will be at 3:10pm on Wednesday 22" June.

Home learning challenges - Please remember to hand in yellow homework books by the
following Thursday with all homework completed. Please come and see me with any
questions or concerns regarding the homework set.

Mathletics and Reading Eggs - Homework will be set on Mathletics each Friday, please

ensure this is completed by the following Thursday. If you have problems accessing the
websites please let me know.

Many thanks,
Miss Ward




